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Action Request Response 

Recommendation (Acknowledge) 
The Division of Public Utilities (“Division”) has reviewed the notification of the Pro Forma 

Change of Control of Mobilitie, LLC., (“Mobilitie”). The public interest will be promoted by the 

Public Service Commission (“Commission”) acknowledging this Change of Control.  

 

The Division expects that, based on history that a filing of this type and with the information 

submitted by the company, there will be no objections or opposition to this recommendation. 

Therefore, the Division requests that this docket be adjudicated informally in accordance 

with R746-110-1. 

Discussion 
On or about September 27, 2022, Mobilitie notified the Commission of a transaction, which 

will result in a restructuring of the parent company, BAI Communications Group. 

To: Public Service Commission of Utah  
From:  Utah Division of Public Utilities  
   Chris Parker, Director 

Artie Powell, Manager 
Brenda Salter, Utility Technical Consultant Supervisor 
Ron Slusher, Utility Technical Consultant 

Date: September 29, 2022 
Re: Docket No. 22-2530-01, In the Matter of the Notice of a Pro Forma Change of 

Control of Mobilitie, LLC. 
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Mobilities is a registered Nevada limited liability corporation, headquartered at 660 Newport 

Center Drive, Suite 200, Newport Beach, CA 92660. Mobilitie received authorization to 

provide public telecommunications services on October 6, 2010, in Docket 10-2530-01. 

The Applicant submits that the transaction described will serve the public interest and that  

the internal restructuring will involve only changes to intermediate entities, and thus will 

result in no change to, or impact Mobilitie. 

The Applicants further submit that the transaction will be conducted in a manner that will be 

largely transparent their customers.  The transaction will not result in a change of carrier for 

customers or any assignment of authorizations, and in no event will it result in the 

discontinuance, reduction, loss, or impairment of service to customers.  

The Division recommends the Commission acknowledge this notice. 

 

cc: Matthew A. Brill, Latham & Watkins LLP, Counsel for Mobilitie, LLC 
 Patricia Schmid, Assistant Attorney General, State of Utah 
 Office of Consumer Services, State of Utah 
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